PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT
CALL FOR PROPOSALS
MECHANICAL MAINTENANCE AND SUPPLEMENTARY SERVICES
FOR A FLEET OF VESSELS

Federal grant money designated for the Puerto Rico-US Virgin Islands HIDTA ("PR-USVI
HIDTA") Program are received and disbursed by the Monroe County Sheriff's Office ("MCSQO"),
a governmental subdivision of the State of Florida, acting as a fiduciary. To service the Puerto
Rico Police Bureau Marine Interdiction Unit (FURA - Fuerzas Unidas de Rapida Accién), MCSO
is seeking competitive bids from legally recognized marine mechanical repair firms employing
Certified Marine Mechanics and other relevant specialists.

For more information about the services that MCSO and the PR-USVI HIDTA are looking to
acquire, please reach out via email to REP@prvihidta.org and you will receive a document
outlining the bid request requirements.




PUBLIC NOTICE
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
SECURITY GUARD SERVICES

The funding from federal grants allocated to the Puerto Rico-US Virgin Islands HIDTA ("PR-
USVI HIDTA") Program is managed and dispensed by the Monroe County Sheriff's Office
("MCSO™"), a governmental body in Florida, operating in a fiduciary role. To assist the PR-USVI
HIDTA, MCSO is seeking competitive proposals from licensed security guard service providers
based in Puerto Rico.

For more details regarding the services that MCSO and the PR-USVI HIDTA are looking to
procure, please reach out to us via email at RFP@prvihidta.org, and you will receive a document
outlining the bid proposal requirements. Please ensure that the subject line of your email includes
Security Guard Services.




PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT
CALL FOR PROPOSALS
JANITORIAL AND SUPPLEMENTARY SERVICES

Funds from federal grants allocated to the Puerto Rico-US Virgin Islands HIDTA ("PR-USVI
HIDTA") Program are managed and distributed by the Monroe County Sheriff's Office ("MCSO"),
a governmental entity in Florida, acting in a fiduciary capacity. To support the PR-USVI HIDTA,
MCSO is inviting competitive bids from legally recognized janitorial service providers in Puerto
Rico.

For additional information regarding the services that MCSO and the PR-USVI HIDTA wish to
obtain, please contact us via email at REP@prvihidta.org, and you will receive a document
detailing the bid request criteria. Make sure the subject line of your email specifies Janitorial
Services.




